
To: Chair Rep. Helm, Vice-Chairs Rep. Reschke and Rep. Schouten and members of 
the Committee
From: Anne Nesse, Director http://SustainableEconomiesNW.com

    I represent a growing group of scientists and individuals that are quite aware we must 
support many new laws, that are based on living with more renewable resources, on a 
finite planet. 
    I am testifying in Favor of HB 2322. And I would like to compliment Rep. Helm and 
Rep. Marsh for bringing this Bill forward. 
    Climate change requires massive reorganization of our current systems, that will 
require many adjustments by our Land Conservation and Development Commission.            
So many changes in fact that many of us wish we could make all these changes with 
even more speed. 
    Perhaps some additional persons on this Commission, working harder, can speed 
this process along. I am willing to help in any possible way.

Thank you,
Anne Nesse
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